
COUNTY CLERK OFFICE 
 

HELP WANTED: 
The Brown County Clerk's Office will be taking applications for a fulltime 
bookkeeper/payroll clerk. The successful applicant must have a full 
understanding of double entry bookkeeping. An understanding of payroll 
and insurance procedures is also required. Applications must be submitted 
to the County Clerk’s Office by no later than 5:00 pm Friday August 25, 
2017. 
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